Maria Luemba
Auburn
LD 943

My name is Maria Luemba and I live in Auburn. I moved to the USA with my
children and my husband in 2022. We were new to the country and did not have any
clue as to where to start. We applied for TANF and we were referred to Fedcap by the
department of Health and Human Services.

We went through the program, we were properly guided and received the required
Career Advisory and all the support towards economic self-sufficiency.

We got the employment authorization cards and started applying for jobs. My
husband was offered a position at Fedcap as a Career Advisor where is currently
working.

We are so grateful for being part of the program as we can now take care of our four
children with our own income.

Thanks
Maria Luemba



